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Question:

What is the timetable for finalising listing arrangements for those drugs that the PBAC has
recommended so that Australians can get access to these new treatments?

Answer:

A positive Pharmaceutical Benefits Advisory Committee (PBAC) recommendation is a very
important step in the Pharmaceutical Benefits Scheme (PBS) listing process, however, as per
usual long standing practice, other steps need to be taken before a listing can be achieved.
These steps include:

e  pricing negotiations;

e finalisation of the conditions for listing, quality and availability checks; and

e (Cabinet consideration (where applicable).

The timeframe for the listing of a medicine on the PBS is dependent on the sponsor of the
medicine agreeing to the price and risk share arrangements as recommended by the PBAC
(where appropriate), and when there will be adequate stock to supply the medicine in
Australia.

Additionally, there are instances where sponsors do not proceed with the PBS listing of a
medicine following a PBAC recommendation. For example, abiraterone acetate (Zytiga®)
was recommended by the PBAC on three occasions before the sponsor company accepted the
recommendation.



